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February 27, 2009

WITHDRAWAL OF COMMERCIAL LIABILITY NOTICE
MCL SN AS MANDATORY IN NEW JERSEY 

BACKGROUND When MSO®, Inc.  first introduced the “simplified” General Liability program
in 1989, there was some concern on the part of the New Jersey Department of
Banking and Insurance that created the requirement to include MCL SN as
mandatory.  Later on, as other liability programs were introduced, this Special
Notice was no longer a required.  As there appears to be no specific regulation
requiring this notice nor have we seen it as a mandatory notice in other
bureaus’ manuals, we decided to withdraw MCL SN as mandatory.

MSO ACTION MSO has withdrawn MCL SN as mandatory, but will continue to make it
available to our member companies as a Special Notice to use at their option.

EFFECTIVE DATE March 1, 2009 New Jersey only.

DISTRIBUTION The MSO New Jersey State Section of the Commercial Liability Manual has
been updated to remove reference to MCL SN.  This revised manual page will
be added to the CD-ROM.  Affiliated companies will be able to access this
through our website: http://www.msonet.com. 

QUESTIONS Contact Pepper Treuvey at (800) 935-6900.


